November 8, 2023
To: DRMS, Rob Zuber, PEfrob.zuber@state.co.us

Regarding: M-2023-025

My two sisters and |, Cheryl L. Kasten, Carlene M. Stroh, and Karen 5. Currier, own property to
the west and south of the proposed Bernhardt Gravel Pit.

We have already voiced our concerns, previously sent today via e-mail, and we have more
concerns:

1. The gravel pit in the proposal shows, in some places, to infringe over our property line,
That is not right.

2. We are concerned that the easements are going to be used for more than what they
were intended to be used for.

3. What is the reservoir going to be used for? Is there something it is going to be used for
in the future — that we do not know of - like for recreational purposes?

4. We have a problem with how this whole thing went down. We were initially sent a
letter from the Town of Milliken stating there was a meeting that was going to be held
concerning the gravel pit proposal. We were never contacted again after that initial
letter until | received a letter from IHC Scott stating we could view the entire permit
application at the Weld County Clerk to the Board or the DRMS office. If we had been
contacted previously to this last letter, we wouldn’t have as many guestions/concerns
as we do now.

Sincerely,

Cheryl L. Kasten, 511 North Sholdt Drive,
Platteville, CO 80651

Carlene M. 5troh

Karen 5. Currier



